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Comments: The plan appears to be well thought out and at the very least a start on protecting the forest from

devastating destruction as a result of wildfire.  While our interests are clearly centered around the vulnerable

Summerhaven community and the Sabino Watershed that is not only our major source for water but the source

for Palisades operations and recreation in the valley below, we support the full plan. Sincerely, Carol Niehoff      


